AURORA PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION
Wednesday, February 20, 2019
Aurora Little Hall

REFERENCE:
PLAT OF LOTS 17-28 IN BLOCK 2 IN MILPARC NORTH ADDITION, AN ADDITION TO THE CITY OF
AURORA, BROOKINGS COUNTY, SOUTH DAKOTA.

Attendance: Eugene Beckwith, Zach Gutzmer, Kevin Howard, Jennifer Kuck, Nancy Price, David
Schuttloffel, Chuck Tiltrum, Al Kurtenbach, the developer, and Patrick Peterson.

The meeting was called to order @7:00pm by Tiltrum.

The meeting had two purposes:
1. Action of the Milparc North Addition plat at referenced.
2. An introduction/orientation session for the new member on the Board.

There was discussion and review of the plat as submitted. The questions and answers were generally to
brief the new members about the development process. Motion to approve final plat, as submitted, by
Schuttloffel. Second to Motion by Gutzmer. Motion approved unanimously.

Mr. Kurtenbach discussed a proposed interchange on 1-29 and 214th St, 3 1/2 miles west of Aurora.

Patrick Peterson asked about the need to update the Comprehensive Land Use Plan, etc. for the City of
Aurora. Schuttloffel made a motion for Patrick Peterson to address this issue with the City and to contact
1st District. Price second the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

Meeting declared adjourned.
Respectfully Submitted

Charles A. Tiltrum, Chairman
Aurora Planning & Zoning Commission



